Dear Sir /Madam

I am writing to express my concerns about the Federal Government’s current criteria for
independent Youth Allowance. Our family lives in Dubbo in central western New South
Wales and we have two children who are hoping to leave Dubbo to study at university.
Denying our children access to independent Youth Allowance based on where we live is
a disgrace and unfair.

Yours faithfully
Lyndall Amey



